
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,                                                          Friday  18th February 2022 

 

It was lovely to meet with you all at our Parent-Teacher meeting this week and it was 

even more lovely to share with you how you’re your child is progressing and to hear how 

proud you are of them. These meetings are the perfect opportunity to talk about any 

conerns and the best way we can support your child (and you) in school and how you can 

at home. Thank you for completing the feedback forms and your continued support.   

 

To further support your child at home, on our school website both Reception class pages 

have many suggestions on how you can do this. Also, for a short period of time the 

“Teach Your Monster to Read” app is FREE to download until Saturday 19th February it 

is usually £4.99 and is a great app for children to have on their tablets and iPads at 

home.  

 

On Tuesday, Mr Lucas (our specialist music teacher) was very impressed with how well 

children could demonstrate and explain the different vocabulary they have learnt this 

half term. Check out our Twitter for video clips.  

 

Miss Quinn (school PE Lead) was equally impressed with how        

confident children were on the climbing frame and apparatus. 

Whilst the children were having plenty of fun during their P.E     

lesson they were exploring, developing and strengthening ways to 

use their bodies to travel along, on and off the apparatus.  

 

Enjoy the half term break and feel free to send pictures/messages of activities you are 

getting up to via parent share on Evidence Me. We enjoy hearing and sharing our holiday 

news (and if your child forgets these will be good prompts/reminders). All photographs 

and comments are printed out and added to your child’s Learning Journey Book.  

 

Take care 

Reception Team 


